
 

 

Friday 19th April 2024 
 

Year 6 Visit ‘The Visit That Could Save Your Life’ 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
On Tuesday the 21st May the children will be visiting GMFRS Training and Safety Centre 
on Hinds Lane, Bury, BL8 2GN. 
 
The children will: 
 
-Listen to an emergency call in our control room and learn about the consequences of 
hoax calls. 
-Spot fire hazards and dangers in the home and learn when to test your smoke alarm. 
-See the effects and consequences of a fire. 
-Know what to do if your clothes catch fire. 
-Identify and demonstrate what number to call in an emergency. 
-Practice escape plans. 
-Recognise if someone is unresponsive and not breathing. 
 
The visit is free of charge and will start at 09:30 and finish at 14:30. We will be walking to 
and from the venue to avoid any extra costs. We will arrive back at school before the 
end of the school day. Children will need to bring a packed lunch or you can order a 
school packed lunch on school grid. 
 
As always, thank you in anticipation of your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr S Beck 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
 
 
 

Head Teacher: Mrs S. Howard 
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